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October 13, 1982

.

Mr. Bill Hafner
54 Robinwood Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Mastic, NY 11950 TO F01A-82-393

Dear Mr. Hafner:

This supplements my previous letter to you dated October 4,1982, and is
in further response to your letter dated August 16, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of documents
relating to BWR design deficiencies and major interim activities as
described in your letter.

We have completed our search for any additional documents which may be
subject to your request and have not located any.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely, ,/

y'.h
J f elton, Director

/ Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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